
Graduate Studies Council  
12/5/2018 Minutes, submitted by S. O’Brien  

 
1. Attendance - Lauren Shallish, Michael Ellard, Susan Hydro, Alan Amtzis, Steve O’Brien, 
Suzanne McCotter, Jo Carney.  Absent:  E. Ball, Carolina Borges, Arianna Bowles 
 
2. Edited, as a group, GSCs doc on Readmission policy.  
 
3. Edited, as a group, GSCs doc on Final Exam policy.  
 
4. Agreed to the following Action Items: 
 

a. Send the following to key stakeholders asking for feedback  [Steve O’B. & Lauren S.] 
(i) both the Readmission and Final Exam charges policy 
(ii) GSCs draft responses 
(iii) Survey (Google Form likely) with: (a) Introduction, (b) Request for written 
feedback on suggested policy changes. 

{Stakeholders:  All Graduate students (Lauren), Graduate Program 
Coordinators and Associated Dept. Chairs (Steve).  [Dean McCotter will 
get feedback directly from the Deans council.]  And R&R for Finals Policy 
(Esther). }  These lists are on R drive. 

 
 

b. Send R&R a question concerning Finals dates.  [Flexibility w.r.t., typically, delayed 
submission of grades by faculty (for grad. courses).] 
 
 
 


